
On Sun, 20 Feb 2011 12:02:48 -0500, Rick Ingram <raingram2012@gmail.com> wrote: 

I am choosing to drop this suit. The potential consequences that I saw from these fines being inflicted upon my campaign are now moot since I have not made the SBP run-off. I still 
maintain that the BOE has engaged in numerous acts of malfeasance, and I am saddened by the fact that their actions continue to go unnoticed.  

 
Rick 

 

 

 


